
https://detachment-a.org/

ASA’ers – I attended this briefing at the Greenville Poinsett 

Club earlier this. Obviously, the invitation caught my eye when 

it said “Berlin” since I was stationed there from 1979-1984. 

Everyone on “the hill” knew who Det A was and some of our 

work went to support them. It was a very good brief so I 

thought I would pass along the info on it.  Larry Foster


